All are welcome!

You are invited to join us for our
first planning meeting for the
Family Fall Festival on
Wednesday, August 21st, at 7 PM
in the Father Joe Room.

Please join us if you have participated
in the past or are looking to get
involved this year. If interested, please
contact Outreach at 631-265-2200.

Thank you!
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